
 

1 

 

Announcement   

 

 

 

 

 

5 May 2023 

 

Product Discontinuation:  

SA1E series miniature photoelectric sensors 

 

IDEC would like to inform you that we will discontinue some of the SA1E 

series miniature photoelectric sensors. Details are as follows:  
 

1. Products to be discontinued 

SA1E series miniature photoelectric sensors: SA1E-B, SA1E-D, SA1E-

N, SA1E-P, SA1E-T  

(SA1E-L and SA1E-X type will remain available) 

 

Note:  

- Special products and custom assembled products are also included. 
 

 

2. Replacement 

     SA1E Sensors being discontinued will be replaced by the New SA2E Sensors with same Form 

and Fit and increased functions.  

 

 See excel file for list of discontinued items and suggested replacements. 

 
3. Schedule  

     Last order date: June 28, 2023 

     Or sooner depending on our stock situation. 

 

  


